


...a seed was planted 
in Saskatchewan. 

A small group of people passionate about 
agriculture realized that children and youth 
were growing up without a real connection 
to agriculture. Future harvests would be lean 
if something wasn’t done.

.



The soil provided structure and support for our seed 
to grow. The financial support we have received from 
the agriculture community over the years has 
enabled us to bridge the needs of the agriculture and 
education communities. 



The soil provided vital nutrients to help us 
share Saskatchewan’s incredible food story 
through the years.  



Through the years we have been 
blessed with amazing staff 
members. Each person has added 
a fresh sprinkle of innovation to 
connect kids and agriculture in fun 
and engaging ways.



We have built strong relationships with 
the Ministry of Education, curriculum 
specialists and teachers. Their constant 
guidance has shone brightly, allowing us 
to create resources that are valued by 
teachers and easily incorporated into 
classroom teachings.



Our plant has weathered many storms through 
the years. As the environment changed, we 
perservered with hard work, innovation and 
creativity. 

.



Partners who share our vision have added new 
ideas that have fertilized the plant. Together, we 
are providing more valuable and memorable 
learning experiences for students.



As each new bud and leaf flourishes, 
a student is empowered by knowing 
where their food comes from.



Continuing to create meaningful connections between 
students and agriculture will inspire the buds to release into 
the world and spread their seeds to those around them.



As more seeds are planted and the support 
continues, we can grow an acre, a section, and 

one day, a province full of people who understand, 
appreciate and respect agriculture.  
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